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Wilson, Frances (REPS)

From: Charles Stanford [cfs@stanfordlawyers.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 8 July 2004 4:52 PM
To: Committee, LACA (REPS)
Subject: Attention Ms Gillian Gould Re: Proposed new bankruptcy laws

I think the proposal is a heavy handed overreaction to the problem. The relation back period is ridiculously
too long and will only hurt innocent people.
I urge you not to agree with it.
yours faithfully
Charles Stanford

__ JUL 2004
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